
Message from Mrs Teer

This week all of our children have been 

learning about Zones of Regulation and how it 

can  help them recognise their emotions and 

come up with strategies to help manage them.

Well done to the footballers who took part in 

the NUFC tournament on Monday. Great 

results. 

Thank you to all of those who joined us for our 

Macmillan coffee morning. We are grateful for 

your donations for a fantastic cause. 

Please keep your harvest donations for our 

local food bank coming and thanks for those 

who have donated so far. 

I have loved watching our younger children 

learning about all the monsters and their 

sounds in Monster Phonics this week.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Teer
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Class News

Seedlings: We have been fantastic this week as we 

have been continuing to establish our routines. We 

have been drawing our families! 

Saplings: In Maths, we have been learning about one 

more and one less and in Phonics, embedding our 

first six sounds using them to learn how to blend for 

reading 

Sycamores: This week Year 1 have been superstar 

writers independently writing captions and shopping 

lists in literacy. 

Poplars: In  Numeracy, we have done some fantastic 

practical tasks using equipment to make 2 digit 

numbers in lots of different ways.

Maples: We were fantastic geographers this week 

identifying human and physical features in the UK 

and using maps to mark their locations

Elms: Year 4 have enjoyed learning about Jesus’ 

family tree. They listened attentively to the story of 

Abraham and produced some excellent descriptive 

work.

Hawthorns: Year 5 produced some excellent work in 

RE this week, they have spoken about their unique 

qualities given to them by God and what good they 

can do with these qualities. Keep up the good work! 

Chestnuts: Year 6 demonstrated amazing mapping 

skills during this week’s geography lesson where they 

located volcanoes and earthquakes all over the world. 

Ask them if there’s a pattern as to where these natural 

disasters occur! 

Coming up w/c 

30/09/24

Tuesday – School 

photographs

 

Friday: First Friday 

Mass @ 9am

Messages for parents/carers

Please note, if children arrive at school with in-

correct PE kit, they will be made to wear spare kit 

that we have in school.

Please ensure that your child wears black school 

shoes, not trainers for school. 

Our Stars this week were 

nominated for:

☺ Having a positive 

attitude to work

☺ Trying hard at new 

activities

☺ Persevering in Phonics 

and writing independent 

captions

☺ Demonstrating fantastic 

leadership skills in PE

☺ Enthusiastic approach to 

lessons and answering 

questions eagerly. 

☺ Excellent work in RE 

about their unique 

qualities

☺ Really pushing himself in 

class and making a huge 

effort to take part in 

class discussions

Our Focus for this week 

was Honesty. Please ask 

your child why they 

received their Saint award 

this week. 

St. Aidan’s 

Stars

St. Aidan’s 

Saints

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 94.67%

Sycamores – 96.67%

Poplars – 98.00%

Maples – 90.97%

Elms – 99.68%

Hawthorns – 100%

Chestnuts – 90.00%
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